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Hello,  

 

My two children transferred to Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School this past 

fall and they love their new school and are absolutely thriving there. I was sad to hear 

the school would have to change buildings next year, but was at least relieved to 

hear the proposed new building would be even closer to our home in Gresham. Now 

it seems this proposed legislation will prevent them from securing this new location. 

My family loves Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School! Please do not make our 

children have to face even more disruption to their education. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirstin Cosper 


